
 
 
 
 

 
COURSE REGISTRATION FOR 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR 
Hilburn Academy Rising 7​th​ & 8​th​ Grade Students 
 
 
March 2018 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
  
As we near the end of the school year, it is time for you and your student to begin planning for the 
2018-2019 school year. 
 
Your child will be selecting preferences for his or her elective courses and a math course for next 
school year online using Powerschool. Your child’s current math teacher has noted their data-based 
recommendation for a Math course for next year in Powerschool. If you are not in agreement with the 
teacher’s recommendation, please contact the teacher directly to discuss this further. Teachers have 
assisted students in claiming accounts/login information, so please check with your child on how to 
do this. If you are having difficulty accessing Powerschool, please check with your child’s teacher 
and/or the school’s data manager, Ms. Sturdivant, for assistance. 
 
Once in Powerschool, students will click on ​Class Registration ​and follow the directions listed. Be 
sure to click ​Submit ​on the final registration screen. Families will have the opportunity to register at 
home between March 19th and March 29th. Students will also have the opportunity to receive 
assistance from Mrs. Warren at school prior to March 29th, 2018, if needed.  

The 2018-2019 WCPSS Middle School Program Planning Guide can be found via the following link: 
https://www.wcpss.net/middle-school​. Please be sure to visit this website and read course descriptions as 
necessary, for both math and elective courses. Please note that only the elective courses listed in 
Powerschool will potentially be available at your child’s next school, depending on staff availability and 
student interest. The course descriptions in the planning guide cover all classes offered at various middle 
schools in Wake County. 
 
Thank you in advance for your time and support in helping us register your child most accurately. 
Our goal is to have an appropriate schedule prepared for your child when she/he returns to school 
in the fall.  These schedules should be available at open house in August.  If you have any 
questions regarding registration, please feel free to contact me at (919)571-6800 ext. 26028 or 
jwarren@wcpss.net​. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jenna Warren 
School Counselor, 5th-8th Grade 
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